M E M O R A N D U M



TO:                 MR. MATTHEW TURNER, SUPERINTENDENT
		DR. MARIA BROWN, CHAIRPERSON
		BOARD MEMBERS

FROM:           DR. JIM DETWILER, DEPUTY SUPERINTENDENT/CAO
MS. JENNYW WATSON, ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT

DATE:	APRIL 29, 2021

RE:                 MEMORANDUMS OF AGREEMENT BETWEEN KAGAN PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPTMENT AND ST. PAUL CATHOLIC SCHOOL THROUGH BOONE COUNTY SCHOOLS


Attached are the memorandums of agreement between St. Paul Catholic School and Kagan Professional Development to purchase the Cooperative Learning training for St. Paul Parish.  There are 3 training days to occur on August 10, 2021 and January 3 and 4, 2022. The cost is $9,747.50 to be paid using St. Paul’s portion of Title ll funding.
[bookmark: _GoBack]I recommend the Board approve these memorandums of agreement as presented.



Dr. James Detwiler
Deputy Superintendent/CAO



		
	



